

[EXT SENDER]

1 message

Ilfoutty < Ilfoutty@gmail.com>
To: planning@bonnercountyid.gov

Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 7:21 PM

Dear Bonner County Board,

I am very unhappy about the proposed changes to the county plans. I feel that it is critical to have the developers be required to put in bike and walking paths. If it is not done with the original building it is way more difficult and costly to do it later. Walking and bike paths are one of the amenities that draw people to the community. There are other nice mountain towns that have included these such as Whitefish which is an extremely well thought of town. Couer d'Alene has been requiring paths for all new developments. The other thing that bike and walking g paths do is decrease some of the congestion on the roads because people have alternative ways to get around besides driving. Encouraging biking and walking is also good for the health of the community.

Please reconsider not requiring developers to include bike and walking paths. Laurie Foutty

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone